
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS29456 / H0603

This legislation updates statute to allow district hospitals the same options already available to county hospitals
to lease or sell property to a qualified non-profit for the continuity of service in the community. It provides
options for district hospitals to enable them to address future fiscal challenges.

FISCAL NOTE
This legislation will have no impact on the state’s General Fund.

Contact:
Representative Rod Furniss
(208) 332-1000
Toni Lawson
Idaho Hospital Association
(208) 489-1404

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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